
From: Guequierre, John
To: Urban Design Comments
Cc: Phair, Matt J
Subject: Legistar 83466 702-750 University Row UW Health Digestive Health Center expansion
Date: Tuesday, September 10, 2024 2:39:13 PM

Dear Commissioners,

I will be unable to attend the September 11 meeting of the Urban Design Commission, due to my attendance at the
overlapping Board of Public Works meeting. I would like to note my personal support for this project and the
overwhelming support for the project evident in multiple neighborhood meetings. The sustainability features of the
plan, going well beyond Wisconsin's energy code, are particularly appreciated. Please use your expertise and
discretion to move this worthwhile project forward.

John Guequierre
District19@cityofmadison.com
608.571.3530
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